Race and Ethnicity Data Collection due JUNE 30, 2023!

Dear D/CRES:

As you know from previous emails, county meeting discussions and/or an Archdiocesan webinar, Archbishop Perez has asked that new strategies to collect Archdiocesan racial and ethnic data.

The Office for Catechetical Formation has worked with the Office for Parish Service and Support to assist in this project

The information will be collected initially in three phases:

Phase 1- will be initiated at the end of the 2022-2023 academic year- the race and ethnicity of Parish Religious Education Program/CCD Staff ONLY will be collected;

Phase 2- at the end of the 2023-2024 academic year, the race and ethnicity of Parish Religious Education Program/CCD Staff and students will be collected and same instrument will collect this data in all subsequent years.

Please complete by June 30, 2023 https://parishreport.org/dre/?code=4archdreformsubmission

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Our Lady of Perpetual Help, pray for us. Colleen

Colleen L. Lindsey, Ed.D., Cand. Director Office for Catechetical Formation 222 N. 17th Street | Philadelphia, PA 19103

Office: 215-587-3720 Cell: 267-854-0100

